
 

 

LE/LL 14/07/17 

 

Cake Sale 

Wednesday 19th July at Break Time 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Rights Respecting School Council and Global Ambassadors would like to hold a 

cake sale on Wednesday 19th July at break time for the children to raise money for 

a new classroom in the school which we are supporting in Rwanda.   

The UN Convention on the Rights of the Child states in article 28 that all children have 

the right to a good quality education. 

We would be grateful if parents could support this worthy cause by providing some 

cakes for us to sell – our children are really excited at the prospect of baking, 

measuring ingredients and helping.   Also please could your child bring some small 

change on this day to make their purchases.   Any remaining cakes will be sold after 

school. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Global Ambassadors and Right Respecting School Councils. 

 

 

 


